

Charter 400 Christman Bally 200

Chapter 400 Christmas Rally 2004

Here we are again with the end of another year, and I have a feeling more than a few of us are glad this year is over!!! Lets pray together for a better outcome in 2021! Amen!

In this newsletter, I have selected pictures I thought you might enjoy in seeing what it was like to experience Christmas while on the road as an Holiday Rambler RV'er. Christmas was one of the times during the year when the full-timers would plan to get together. Members would volunteer to select a location and set everything up for the Christmas gathering. We also had Spring and Fall Rallies, which was organized the same way. There was one additional rally which was set up by the main HRRV organization - HR International Rally. This location was picked by the HR organization and participation could be many hundreds of coaches. We both feel we purchased our coach at the peak of RV participation. I just wanted to give a little background for readers of this newsletter who are not familiar with this life style. I will try to get as many of our members in the pictures as possible. The following pictures were taken from our 2004 Christmas Rally in **Tucson**, **AZ**.





While we were at our Red Hat activity, what were the guys doing? Having funat the "library"? It sure looks that way, doesn't it? See the sign above...HOOTERS...? By the way, in the red hats, that is me sitting on the ground on the front right side.

The picture on the left bottom, this was our first meal.

December 2020 Chapter 400 Christmas Rally 2004

The pictures below begin with members showing off results of the gift exchange. Then there was an *informal* gathering to celebrate New Years Eve. The bottom picture was a visit to a center for birds in the desert, with some demonstrations. Then the last pictures review chapter 400 members going for some horseback riding. One of our members, Debbie got carried away after she is helped off the horse. I think she really enjoyed herself, and then posed for the picture of sitting in the saddle, carried by the cowboy statue.







Smith Family Newsletter December 2020—Page 2





